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Dear Friends, 
  
As you know, on the evenings of Wednesday, October 14, and Thursday, October 
15, the Department of Conservation and Recreation recently held public meetings 
to present, and obtain public input on, a proposal to expand the use of parking 
collections to include curbside meters along certain parkways and parking areas in 
the Metropolitan Boston area. 
  
A number of questions were raised at the meetings, which we have addressed 
through a "Frequently Asked Questions" document, posted on DCR's website, 
along with the presentation shared, at https://www.mass.gov/event/massachusetts-
department-of-conservation-and-recreation-curbside-parking-meter-proposal-
2020 . In addition, as requested, the Harvard Kennedy School revenue study has 
been posted, as well. 
  
DCR encourages the public to share comments on the parking meter proposal 
either online at http://www.mass.gov/dcr/public-comment, or by 
emailing Jennifer.Norwood@mass.gov.  The deadline for receipt of comments 
has been extended to Monday, November 2. Please note that the content of 
comments you submit to DCR, along with your name, town, and zip code, will be 
posted on DCR's website.   Providing additional contact information, notably email 
address, is optional, and will only be used for outreach on future updates on the 
subject project or property.  
  
We hope that the information in these documents will be helpful to you.  If you 
have agency-related questions or concerns or would like to be added to a email list 
in order to receive DCR general or project-specific announcements, please 
email Mass.Parks@mass.gov or call 617-626-74973.  Thank you. 
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